STAMFORD GOVERNMENT CENTER 888 WASHINGTON BOULEVARD

STAMFORD, CT 06901-2902

DAVID R. MARTIN

Mayor of Stamford



Phone: (203) 977-4150

Fax: (203) 977-5845

dmartin@stamfordct.gov

CITY OF STAMFORD OFFICE OF THE MAYOR

Dear Representative Stella,

I would like to commend you, as well as other Board of Representative members, for having the initiative to draft stronger common sense gun legislation for our city. I too am heavily in favor of creating comprehensive gun reform in our country that would prohibit fire arms from getting into the hands of people who wish to do harm.

The gun ordinances that are proposed are examples of common sense gun laws I support. I am looking forward to receiving ordinances that are enforceable by the City.

I do intend to sign gun ordinances that would potentially be passed by the Board of Representatives. I look forward to continuing to work with you, and the board, on other initiatives to keep our city safe.

Mayor David Martin